
   
 

 

November 30, 2015 

 

Via Electronic Filing 

 

Marlene H. Dortch 

Federal Communications Commission 

Office of the Secretary 

445 12th Street, SW 

Washington, D.C. 20554 

 

Re:  Notice of Discontinuance of Service Pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 63.19 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

Pursuant to Section 214(a) of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended, 47 U.S.C. § 

214(a), and Section 63.19 of the Commission’s rules, 47 C.F.R. § 63.19, GTI Corporation d/b/a 

GTI Telecom (“GTI”) hereby notifies the Commission that it plans to discontinue its provision of 

Call-on-Demand, an application of an international long-distance calling service, effective 

December 31, 2015.  Call-on-Demand allows subscribers to pay seven cents per minute for calls 

made without purchasing a physical calling card. GTI’s discontinuance of the Call-on-Demand 

service application will affect customers located in all 50 U.S. States.  However, GTI will offer a 

substitute international calling application to these customers. 

 

GTI provides international service pursuant to International 214 Authorization Number 

ITC-214-20090831-00403.1  GTI has provided written notification to all affected customers at 

least 30 days prior to the planned discontinuance, a copy of which is attached hereto. 

 

 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (202) 730-1314, or 

tpaoletta@hwglaw.com.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

____________________________________ 

Patricia Paoletta  

Counsel to GTI Corporation 

Attachment 

Cc: Mindel De La Torre and Denise Coca  

                                                            
1 GTI is not relinquishing this international Section 214 authorization, and will continue to 

provide other international services. 



ATTACHMENT 

Customer Notification Letter 



 
 

GTI Corporation 
dba  GTI Telecom 

 

700 North Central Ave., Suite 205, Glendale, CA 91203 
Telephone 213.259.0500/0501 Fax 213.259.0502 

 

November 30, 2015 
 
 
 
 
Dear Call On Demand subscriber, 
 
 
We regret to inform you that effective January 1, 2016, the Call-On-Demand service will be 
permanently discontinued in all 50 US States.  The move is part of GTI’s rationalization plans and 
relentless commitment to offer you, our valued customers the most reliable telecommunications 
service.   
 
For those who still have active calling minutes, please enjoy our Call-on-Demand service and deplete 
all your remaining balance in your respective accounts by December 31, 2015, 11:59:59 PM PST. 
Customers who have not depleted all remaining calling minutes by December 31, 2015, 11:59:59 PM 
PST will be refunded the value of any remaining calling minutes.  Refunds will be processed within 
seven (7) business days and will be made directly to the credit/debit card used to purchase the calling 
minutes. Calls via our Call-on-Demand service will no longer be completed effective January 1, 2016.   
 
For further information, please call our Customer Hotline at 888-999-1068. 
 
In light of these developments, we encourage you to explore Globe DUO USA.  With the Globe DUO 
USA service, you can telebabad with your loved ones in the Philippines for 30 days for only $10.  To 
experience this service, we invite you to visit: duousa.globe.com.ph, click Subscribe Now and enter  
 

<PIN CODE> 
 
in the Promotional Code box to avail the one-time introductory price of $1 valid for 30 days.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
GTI Management      
 

 
 




